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June 20.2007

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower
Director
Center for Judicial Accountability
P.O. Box 8220
White Plains, NY 10602

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Thank you for your inquiry. I have reviewed the materials you sent me. The
Justice at Stake Campaign has not filed amicus curiae briefs in the past, and has no plans
to begin doing so. Nor are we in a position to provide guidance or assistance in your
case, including forwarding your request. We take no position on the merits of the
litigation. Since the positions of Justice at Stake partners are their own, I am not
speaking for any other organization.

Best Regards,
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Bert Brandenburg
Executive Director l/
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